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November 13, 2023 

 

Addendum No. 3 
 

Your reference is directed to the Request for Quotation for 2023-SWB-20 – 

CONTRACT 5251 - NDR GRANT ADDITIONAL INSTRUMENTATION PROJECT 

(Rebid) for the Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans proposals that are due 

on November 14, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. (CST).  

 

This addendum provides for the following:  

 

1. Bid Timetable Revision 

2. Questions and Responses 

  

Correction in Instruction to Bidders 

1) Response to inquiries will be posted on November 13, 2023.  

 

2) Bid Due Date: November 29, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. 

 

3) Bid Opening: November 29, 2023, at 11:30 a.m. 

 Microsoft Teams Meeting (Bid Opening) 
 Join on your computer, mobile app, or room device  

 Click here to join the meeting  

 Meeting ID: 218 698 042 154  

 Passcode: fH8sFy  

 Download Teams | Join on the web 

 Or call in (audio only)  

 +1 504-224-8698,709780236#   United States, New Orleans  

 Phone Conference ID: 709 780 236#  

 
 

 

http://www.swbno.org/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjNjNTUwZmItZDk3OS00Y2RiLTg2ODAtMzQ3ZmY4ODBmNGUz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22db706155-4aa7-4a5e-b348-b35c3136f6a7%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b02bccb8-9c81-4972-81ec-38cbfdce9b3e%22%7d
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/download-app
https://www.microsoft.com/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting
tel:+15042248698,,709780236# 


 

Questions and Responses 
 

1) The contract amount of $1.19 million is too low to complete this scope of 

work. Is more funding available? 

The Board expects that cost proposals will exceed the $1.19 million 

 currently allocated to this project. Proposals do not need to be under 

 $1.19 million to be considered. 

2) The response to question #2 in addendum 2 appears to direct the contractor 

to include new 120V panels for the entire project and to also include this 

cost in bid item 14. If so, then please provide the desired number of panels to 

include, since the drawings and specs do not provide this.  

Please assume that contractor will install cabling and rigid conduit to 

existing panels and that no new panels will be installed. 

 

*PLEASE NOTE: FOR CLARIFICATION, THE FOLLOWING 

QUESTION AND RESPONSE REPLACES QUESTION/RESPONSE 

#2 FROM ADDENDUM 2). 

 

3) We assume all new 120V power circuits required for anything will come 

from existing 120V panels and breakers already inside each station. Is that 

correct?  

 

Yes.    

 

 

The changes, additions, and/or deletions included herein are hereby made part of the 

Contract Documents for CP-5251 NDR Grant-Additional Instrumentation Project, as 

fully and completely as if the same were set forth therein. The bidder shall acknowledge 

receipt thereof on the form of proposal. This addendum consists of (2) pages. 

 

*** END OF ADDENDUM ** 


